
 

 

 
 
 
23rd September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

YEAR FIVE RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO YORK 

Monday 20th to Thursday 23rd February 2023 

 

Following the information evening earlier this week, we have received queries regarding the 

cost of the York residential trip and would like to offer some reassurance as to the maximum this 

will be. 

 

To make the visit viable, we would need to take a minimum of seventy five pupils.   The maximum 

cost would then be £269.  This would decrease if more pupils attend, for example, with eighty 

five children, the cost would reduce to £240, which is cheaper than originally estimated. 

 

We hope this information will be of some assistance. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Angela Connor 

Head of Year Five 

 

 


